AVALON

Caldy Road
Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway West Kirby
BA Hons QTS FCCT Wirral Telephone: 0151 625 6993
jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk CHA48 2HE E-mail: Schoaloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

19" March 2024

Dear reception parents and carers,

Reception Visit to West Kirby Library
Monday 22" April 2024

Reception children are hoping to visit West Kirby Library (weather permitting) on Monday 22" April
February 2024 at 9.30am. The visit will involve activities and story telling linked to the topic of “Space”.
The children will be walking along the Wirral Way through to the library.

If you do not wish for your child to visit the library, please let Miss Hardy or the school office know by
Thursday 18" April, so that we can make alternative arrangements for your child.

If you are happy for your child to visit the library, could we ask that they come to school with a raincoat
and a pair of wellies (if they are not already in school).

We will keep you posted about their adventure via Eylog!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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